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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/07/2023  10:19:082023/2341/P NOBJ Todd Fallesen We need better mobile phone infrastructure and reception in the area, and this seems like a good place to do 

erect a mast. I see no issues with this planning application.

03/07/2023  19:44:352023/2341/P OBJ James Baker This will be a complete eye-sore in a very beautiful part of the city. It is grossly disrespectful that the applicant 

wants to put an ugly mast on the edge of a cemetery in a residential area. 

I also take umbrage at them putting a proposal in, then withdrawing it and putting it back in, presumably to 

frustrate the objections.

I object to this proposal.

03/07/2023  20:48:172023/2341/P COMMNT Amanda Johnson We do not want this mask near to our houses 

It a health and safety issue

03/07/2023  14:48:072023/2341/P OBJ Jill Henry I wish to object to planning application, 2023/2341/P, for a 18metre 5G mast, a large cabinet and and other 

associated equipment.

The mast and equipment would be unsightly and inappropriate as it would detract from the character of the 

surrounding areas, namely Hampstead Cemetery.

Paragraph 193-202 of the NPPF consider the possible impact (of development) on heritage assets. 

Hampstead Cemetery is a Grade II listed Park and garden.  The 18metre 5G mast and associated equipment 

would be visually inappropriate and detract from the significance of the heritage asset.

Another concern is the proximity of the 18 metre 5G mast to mature trees and the potential of harm to those 

trees and birds/wildlife and biodiversity in the cemetery and surrounding area.
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